
I am a Licensed developmentally disabled foster home license with the state of Oregon I have taking 

care of children with autism and  asburgers for 15 years for Oregon,,,, I oppose HB 3063 We are not a 

socialist country we should never as Americans tell parents that they will lose their guardianship over 

something with such controversy Prevailing in study right now. The government or state did not carry 

this child in their Womb they do not have a right.  

 


